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Our school vision is: LIFE in all its fullness - now and in the future. 

John 10.10 Jesus said, “I have come that they may have life, and have it to the full”. 

 

13th December 2024 

Dear Parents,   

 

It was so lovely to see you all, families past and present, at the Christmas Fair last Friday. 

It certainly was a very festive evening. Many thanks to the PTA, staff and volunteers 

for all your time. The fire pit was a definite hit and the children loved their s’mores. 

Congratulations to the hamper winners, we hope you enjoy your prizes. We raised £1338, 

which is an incredible amount. 

 

Carols at White Notley Station 

On Tuesday, classes 2-4 and lots of parents went up to White Notley station to sing 

carols and put White Notley Station on the map as having the most people wearing a 

Santa hat on the platform! Class 4 went on the train to Braintree and received a whistle 
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and goodie bag from the Community Rail Team. You can read the article on the BBC 

https://www.google.com/amp/s/www.bbc.co.uk/news/articles/cy53nv7z2vvo.amp 

 

 

Christmas Nativity 

This week’s nativity services were utterly beautiful. The church was full for both 

services and the children acted, read and sang wonderfully. Our choir performed two 

songs, which were uplifting! Thank you to everyone who came to see the children and 

thank you to Mrs McLeod, who led the nativity.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Christmas Lunch – Wednesday 18th December 

We are all looking forward to our Christmas 

lunch next week. The children can wear a 

Christmas jumper with their uniform if they 

wish to do so. Christmas hats also welcome! 

 

Christmas Parties – Friday 20th December 

The children will have their annual Christmas class parties next Friday. They can wear 

their party clothes to school. Your child’s class teachers will be in touch with you via Dojo 

if there are any food requirements.  
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Congratulations to the children who received certificates in Celebration Collective 

Worship this week 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Class One:  

Archie –  for making some good progress with learning his sounds and tricky words 

 

Class Two:  

Martha -  for all your thoughtful and beautifully presented writing  

Raff-  for your brilliant progress in reading and writing 

 

Class Three: 

Owen - for superb times tables and repeatedly achieving full marks in your TT 

Rockstars soundchecks. Well done! 

Ivy -  for enthusiastic contributions in English lessons and producing excellent 

work about a robin’s journey on a cold, winter day. 

 

Class Four: 

Mason -  for your excellent contributions to class discussions 

Fin -  for challenging himself to go the extra mile in all areas of learning 

 

 

Congratulations on your achievements 

• Leo, for achieving dancer of the week and swimmer of the 

week. 

• Aneira, for achieving her Brownie investiture 

 

 

 

 

 



 

Tribe Points  

Congratulations to Kamba Tribe, who were the winners of the team points this week. 

They enjoyed their prize of extra playtime. 

 

Diary dates the week beginning 16th December 2024: 

 

Monday 16th December:  Multi-skills Club 3:15pm 

      

Tuesday 17th December:  Mindfulness Club 12:30pm 

 Carols with the Community 2pm 

Coding Club 3:15pm 

 

Wednesday 18th December: Christmas Dinner 

Netball Club 3:15pm 

  

Thursday 19th December: Board Games Club 3:15pm 

 

Friday 20th December: Party clothes for class Christmas parties 

Tennis Club 8:00am 

Last day of the term 

 

Monday 6th January:    First day of the spring term 

 

Have a wonderful week,  

 

 

 

 

Patsy Fitzpatrick 

Head of School 

   


